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Club Meeting
This months meeting will be held 
on Thursday May 12th from 7:00 
p.m.   Doors open at 6:00 p.m..

at PUD #3
At 3rd & Cota
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Minutes were read and accepted as 
read.
Treasurers report was read and ac-
cepted as read.

Burt Daggett will put the signs out 
for the swap meet. We will have 
Coffee and doughnuts, Burt will 
bring the coffee and Bob Beatty 
will bring the doughnuts. Chuck 
will get change.

Dick Robb noted that he reminded 
the TCMAA members of the swap 
meet. He also noted there is a lot 
of stuff from the Bowcutt estate 
and we need all the help we can get 
moving it in and out. Bob Beatty 
said he told Burt Daggett that the 
table he needed for the quilt would 
be free, proceeds from the quilt 
raffle will be donated to the club.

Dick noted TCMAA is having a 
fun fly on May 14th and Clark Co. 
Radio Control Society is having a 
float fly on April 23rd at Tug lake.

Gordie Osberg has been out to the 
new flying site at Hunter Farms. It 
seems to be firming up quite well 
and Burt Daggett is ready to brush 
hog the field when it stops raining 
for a while. Dick Robb suggested 
we develop a game plan after we 
can see what needs to be done out 
there so we know what man power 
will be needed. He also noted there 
is a mole problem out there.

The Forest Festival parade is June 
4th, Burt Daggett has offered the 
use of his trailer for the float. He 
is getting the replacement deck-
ing and Bob Treinen has paint to 

protect the plywood. It was decided 
to use indoor/outdoor carpet on 
the decking. When that is done we 
need to schedule a work party to 
get the float ready for models. Eric 
Ide offered glue to bond indoor/
outdoor carpet to the deck. It was 
suggested we add fold out wings 
to the trailer to possibly cover the 
wheels. Eric Ide offers hinges for 
that. Burt will call when he is avail-
able.

Jay Lowe, brought 3 different sized 
helicopters for show and tell.

Meeting adjourned at 7:36
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Sanderson Field RC Flyers hold 17th annual
Swap Meet

By Royce Tivel

	 On April 16, 2011, the 
Sanderson Field RC Flyers 
(SFRCF) held its annual swap 
meet. Planning for the event began 
early in the year by reserving 
space at the local Shelton, WA, 
high school: the event was held in 
the cafeteria. The venue was just 
right for a swap meet as there were 
plenty of tables and chairs, and lots 
of room.
	 Participants arrived at the 
swap meet at 8AM to unload their 
merchandise and set up the tables. 
The early birds greatly appreci-
ated the coffee and doughnuts. The 
doors were opened to the public at 
9AM.
	 This year, there was a huge 
selection of RC goodies from com-
plete aircraft to balsa and covering. 
Swap meets are great places for 
wannabe pilots to find a complete 
trainer--ready to fly--or for the 
experienced pilots and builders to 
find just the right engine or other 
component for their new project--at 
bargain prices. 
	 Burt Dagget, an SFRCF 
member, and his wife brought a 
beautiful, handmade quilt (see pg. 
4 ) to this year’s swap meet and 
offered raffle tickets for a chance 
to win the quilt. The tickets are 
being sold elsewhere, as well, and 
the drawing will be held later in the 
year. Money from the raffle will be 
donated to the club.
	 SFRCF has now held the 
swap meet enough times for return-
ing participants to become friends. 

It is great to visit and exchange news and ideas about the RC hobby.
	 This year’s event was a great success and all participants are look-
ing forward to the next regional swap meet.
	 Special thanks to Chuck Kentfield, Bob Beatty, Burt Daggett, 
Gordon Osberg, Richard Robb, Robert Mason, and Jay Lowe for their 
help in putting on the event.

These photos are a small sample of the Bowcutt estate. Donated 
by John Bowcutt. John had a long battle with Cancer and wanted 
his stuff to go to the club. We made about $1900 at the swap 
meet and about $2500 over all to go towards the new grass field. 
We will take the remainder of the stuff to the Toledo swap meet 
next month.
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New field photos

These photos should give you some idea of the size of the new area. That’s Burt Daggett on his tractor giving 
the field it’s initial cut with the brush hog. Thanks Burt! The second picture is taken from one end looking down 
towards the other end. If you look close there are 4 people, a car and a tractor down towards the other end. 
We do have permission to remove some wayward trees like the ones to the left of Burt in the first picture and 
the ones at the other end of the runway. See the picture on page 6

The new spot is pretty scenic.



President........................ Tom Strom/..................... (206)246-4258
                ....................... Eric Ide........................... (360)456-3049 
Vice President................ Burt Daggett................... (360)427-6653
Treasurer........................ Charles Kentfield............ (360)866-9473
Secretary........................ Bob Beatty...................... (360)426-5601
Safety Officer.................. John Tupper.................... (360)426-6383

Board Members

Board Member................ Tom Strom/..................... (206)246-4258
                        ............... Eric Ide........................... (360)456-3049 
Board Member................ Jody Diaz........................ (360)427-6102
Board Member................ Stacy Myers.................... (360)426-9367
Board Member................ Bob Beatty...................... (360)426-5601
Board Member................ Burt Daggett................... (360)427-6653
Alt Board Member.......... Bob Mason..................... (360)426-9256
Alt Board Member.......... Chuck Kentfield.............. (360)866-9473

Club Officers

Quilt Raffle
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Dues are $100. 

If you pay by mail send your dues, 
proof of 2011 AMA membership 
and a self addressed stamped 
envelope to the Treasurer:

Chuck Kentfield

3122 Madrona Beach Rd.
Olympia WA 98502

Make checks payable to SFRCF

Burt and Mary have done a beautiful job on this quilt and wish to donate the proceeds of the raffle to the 
club so get a hold of Burt and get some tickets to sell
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Club Scheduled Events for 2010

It’s time for 2011 dues, dues are $100.00

Check out our web site at http://sfrcf.quintex.com

January 1st.........................First fly of the year
April 16th..........................Sanderson Field RC flyers annual swap meet 9:00 to 12:00 SHS Sub
June 25th-26th...................Pylon Race  APRA/428/Q-40
July 23rd & 24th................Pylon Race  APRA/428/Q-40
August 20st-21st...............Pylon Race North vs South- Locked
September 24th &25th.....Pylon Race  APRA/428/Q-40 - PROPS Championship
December 8th ...................Christmas Party

May is not looking bad!. This may change, so be sure to check the Events page on our website.
http://sfrcf.quintex.com/event/events.html

Event dates in black are scheduled.    Events in gray are complete.

Our schedule is much reduced this year thanks to the new contract, any club fly-ins 
will most likely be held at the grass field.



The runway will most likely start where the mowing stopped and the parking and pit area will be in the mowed 
area.


